Hi,

I'd like to consent to express my opinion publicly. I disagree with creating a homeless hub at the Black Pearl. This is a residential area with lots of small kids, trails, parks, schools, etc. within a short walking distance. I worry a space like this which will prove safe needle use will end up having a trickle down affect on the surrounding areas with abandoned equipment, which would be a safety concern with small children.

I also think the money can be better spent. This seems like a lot of tax dollars to go towards only 20 beds. There must be a better and cheaper solution.

Finally a homeless hub right beside a bar/restaurant seems like a poor choice both for the homeless residents and the access that would provide and for the business owner. The other locations are on hospital grounds, my sisters place, etc. This location seems illogical.

Please consider these points and find another area. Thank you.

Shannon Barrett Fox Hollow Resident